
 
May 18, 2021 

 

What Could Infrastructure Investment  
Mean for Women?   

 
On June 10, 2021 the Women of Steel, Rapid Response, and Education Departments will 
come together for a live virtual discussion about why infrastructure investment is crucial to 
our nation’s economic recovery and to women and families. We’ll talk about our union’s 
We Supply America campaign, what you can do to get involved, and have plenty of time 
for open discussion and questions and answers.  
 

 
 

Let’s Chat!  
 

Please join us! To register for this event please click on the link below and complete the 
form. A zoom link to the event will be emailed to the address you provide. 

 
Date: June 10, 2021 

 

Time: 7:00 p.m. EST 
 

Registration: Click HERE (usw.to/3so) to register today!  

 
For questions about this event please contact USW Rapid Response Director, Amber 

Miller, at amiller@usw.org. 
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